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NOTICE OF ADOPTED RULES 

Re: Adoption-by-Reference Rule Revisions in Title 480 WAC 

 Docket A-240978 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On July 8, 2025, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

filed with the Code Reviser a permanent rulemaking order (CR-103P), which amended the 

adoption-by-reference rules in Title 480 of the Washington Administrative Code (WAC). 

The amended rules become effective in 31 days. 

The adopted rules are available for inspection on the Commission’s web site at 

https://www.utc.wa.gov/casedocket/2024/240978/docsets. If you are unable to access the 

Commission’s web page and would like a copy of the amended rules mailed to you, please 

contact the records center at (360) 664-1234. 

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, please contact Stacey Brewster at (360) 

664-1149, or by email at stacey.brewster@utc.wa.gov.  
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